ATTENTION NEW PATIENTS:

On the attached page are medications you
need to be off of before we can perform
any allergy testing. Please read this
carefully. If you are not off of certain
medications (such as antihistamines,
inhalers and blood pressure medications)
for the allotted time we won’t be able to
perform the allergy testing on your initial
visit and you will have to come back in on
another date for your testing. If you are
taking medications either over the counter
or prescribed please ask the receptionist if
you will need to be off these medicines
before you come in for your appointment.




